
April Parent Group Meeting Minutes 
April 15l, 2019 6:30pm via Zoom


Attendees: Madeline Candeaux, Jamie Sprague, Stephanie Mansheim, Tim Lauer, Sonya Reed, 
Summer Neiss, Sarah Darby, Jessica Fox, Nathan Reed, Krysty Palmer, Bridgit Nipp, Sara 

Lowry, Stephanie Hunter, Danna Johnson, Stephanie Findley, Brad Dickerson, Amanda 
Dillingham, Stephanie Manshiem, Melissa Stockton


President Report: Nathan Reed explained how we have to have this meeting to make 
nominations and then we will have the next meeting to vote, as well as discuss budget. 


Principal report: Tim Lauer thanked our food service staff for the great job they have been 
doing. He said all the teachers have been working hard and doing an amazing job, as well as 
Summer Neiss reading books for our kids. Because of this the teachers can see the work the 
kids are doing on their end and the teachers have been working on reaching out to the kids 
that haven’t been checking in or doing work. Tim was asked if our teachers would be willing to 
have a car parade and he said they wanted to but when he asked the distract he was told they 
weren’t allowed to due to social distancing.


Treasurer Report: Jamie Sprague reported that we are able to pay back any outstanding bills 
that are out there. She is going to present a projected budget at the next meeting. Our teachers 
can still use their funds for school supplies at this time. We are moving our outdoor school 
chaperone money to next years budget. 


Auction Update: Melissa Stockton has moved the deposit for the Cultural Center to April 24, 
2021. We are moving forward with the auction online but we are postponing it until May to see 
if more people can get back to work. The Red Berry Barn is now having a fundraiser for us ($10 
of every hanging basket comes to us) since they couldn’t participate at the auction.


Staff Appreciation: Stephanie Manshiem is setting up to get all the staff members gift cards to 
local places as well as a hand written Thank You note from us. Jamie Sprague suggested 
increasing our budget by using the $1500 allocated to the end of the year assembly to staff 
appreciation. Stephanie Manshiem made the motion, Melissa Stockton seconded it and it was 
an unanimous vote. 


Nominations for 2020/2021 Board Positions: 

Nathan Reed was nominated for President 

Jamie Sprague was nominated for Treasurer 

Sarah Darby was nominated for Secretary 


